
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Seaside School District 10 

Public Improvement Contracting Exemption 

March 21, 2017, 6:00 pm, Board Room 

 

Seaside School District Board, acting in the capacity as the District’s Local Contract Review 

Board, will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 21, 2017 beginning at 6:00 pm to hear 

and take testimony on the adoption of an exemption from competitive bidding pursuant to ORS 

279C.335(2).  If approved, the exemption would allow the District to solicit and award a 

contract pursuant to the Construction Manager/General Contractor (CM/GC) alternative 

contracting method for public improvements associated with the expansion of Seaside Heights 

Elementary School, the construction of a new middle school/high school on adjacent property, 

related campus improvements, and the closure of obsolete sites located in the tsunami 

inundation zone.  The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm in the Seaside School District Board room 

located at 1801 S. Franklin St, OR 97138.  The draft findings are available for public review at 

the Seaside School District located at 1801 S. Franklin St, OR 97138.  All interested parties are 

encouraged to attend. 


